
THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK

THE STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Office of the President of the University 

and Commissioner of Education 

ALBANY

October 14, 1920

Dear Sir Arthur:

xhank you for your note and for the photograph, 

which has come and which will he used in our Bulletin.

:..ontreal has been to me a very attractive place, 

particularly because of the associations that it had 

in my journeys when I was gathering material for my 

lectures in France. ïou will let me say that it now 

has added attractions since I have come to know yourself 

and Lady Uurrie.
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TO
General Sir Arthur William Currie

Principal, McGill university 
Montreal, Canada


